DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH & HUMAN SERVICES Public Health Service

Region 11

Federal Building

26 Federal Plaza
New York NY 10278

May 3, 1990

Michael H. Trujillo, MD, MPH, MS
Medical Director

Federal Medical Center

Bureau of Prisons

Department of Justice

P.O. Box 4600

Rochester, Minnesota 55903

Dear Dr. Trujillo:

It is a pleasure to forward to you the Outstanding unit
Citation which you earned as a result of your efforts in
conceiving and creating the Region Il Clinical Directors
Network. Your contribution to the team effort are indeed
noteworthy especially to the more than 550 federally funded
Community/Migrant Health Centers.

The work that you and Drs. Cardona, Lee and Goldsmith
accomplished has led to permanent improvements in the C/MHC's
ability to deliver health services to the underserved. You can
be proud of the fact that the Clinical Directors' Network of
Region Il serves as a leadership model for others to emulate.

It is unfortunate that Dr. Chang is not here to present this to
you; | know she would have been very pleased to do so.

Sincerely



